
WARRENVILLE, Ill. (June 24, 2008)  Navistar International Corporation (Other OTC: NAVZ)
plans to release its first and second quarter 2008 Form 10-Q financial filings by the end of
June, fulfilling an earlier commitment to investors to complete these filings by mid-year.

“With the filing of our first two quarterly reports for 2008 we will be current with our
financial reporting as we have pledged to our shareholders,” said Dan Ustian, Navistar

chairman, president and CEO. “We expect to be relisted by the New York Stock Exchange shortly after we
complete these filings and we look forward to being back on the Big Board where our stock has been listed for
more than 99 years.”
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